
De : Bačkovská Milena [mailto:milena.backovska@mvcr.cz]  

Envoyé : jeudi 24 novembre 2016 10:38 

À : XXXXX 
Objet : RE: XXXXX - Export Licence 

 
Dear XXXXX, 
 
As I´ve already mentioned, Ministry of the Interior is not entitled to provide you any information on 
the police investigation or on evaluation of possible security threats. Relevant information were 
provided to Ministry of Trade and to XXXXX as well.  
Therefore, I am afraid, we could not help you. Our meeting would not bring any solution.  
 
Best regards, 
Milena Bačkovská   
  
 
 
 
De : Bačkovská Milena [mailto:milena.backovska@mvcr.cz]  

Envoyé : mercredi 23 novembre 2016 08:50 

À : XXXXX 
Objet : RE: XXXXX - Export Licence 

 
Dear XXXXX, 
as I´ve mentioned it in Monday, I´m not allowed to talk about any specific cases or about any specific 
companies. I must point out, that the Ministry of the Interior is not the licencing authority. The 
licencing authority is the Ministry of Trade. Ministry of the Interior only cooperates with licencing 
authority and evaluates possible security threats.  
I suppose, that our official meeting wouldn´t bring any solution of problem of your company.   
Best regards 
Milena Bačkovská 
 
 
 
 
De : Bačkovská Milena [mailto:milena.backovska@mvcr.cz]  

Envoyé : lundi 21 novembre 2016 15:28 

À : XXXXX 
Objet : RE: XXXXX - Export Licence 

 
Dear XXXXX, 
 
A representative of The Ministry of Defence or a liason officer from The French embassy could 
contact  
 
Mr. David Chovanec 
Director of the Security Policy and Crime Prevetion Department 
The Ministry of the Interior  
+420 974 832 282  
obppk@mvcr.cz  
 
Kind regards 
Milena Bačkovská  


